SDMC Agenda

Members present: Ms. Swaby, Ms. Thormodsgaard, Ms. Lugo, Ms. Mulry, Ms. Ryan, Ms. Ramos, and Ms. Bailey

Checking In

How is everyone doing?

Updates

No waivers needed for this year. This will be done at the district-level.

Budget is closed for the year, district needs the funds for Summer School

Large technology order did not go through

Ipad Distribution came from classrooms

School building is closed until further notice, being sanitized

Distant Learning

Success

- Many of the students who are participating are doing a really good job with their portfolios and work products.
- Our students/parents (and teachers) are becoming more technologically advanced
- Teachers are being very caring and supportive.
- Reaching out to individual students is one effective way to get the participation rate up.

Challenges

• All students/parents are not participating.

- There are some instances of parents answering for their children during live meetings and even doing their assignments.
- How can we strategically choose programs and continue with the technology for next year, if there is a school closure?
- How can we have some consistency school-wide and in the district on which Apps we are using?

Support Needed

- PLCs will focus on virtual school trainings, mostly in the form of breakout sessions.
- We need more extensive, in-depth training next year for the technology that we are going to be implementing.

Questions and Concerns